
  

 

 

 

 

20th March 2020 

 

 

WHANGAMATA CLUB INC – COVID 19 UPDATE 

 

 

The entry to the Club maybe restricted to Members and Members Guests. 

 

We have two areas of the Club each which we can practice social distancing in accordance with 

Government Guidelines.  Our numbers will be limited to 100 in the Club Restaurant entry off 

Philomel Road and the Main Lounge from Port Road.  Our carvery and menu will be operating 

as normal. 

 

We again stress that no one should attend the Club who feel unwell with flu like symptoms or 

have had close contact with persons who have travelled overseas in the last 30 days. 

 

All Club Membership draws effective from tonight have been cancelled.  Raffles and sweeps 

will remain operable. 

 

We would encourage Adjuncts to postpone organised events and remind them that they may be 

restricted to entry and numbers. 

 

These arrangements will again be reviewed by the Club on Monday.  We apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  However, the safety of our Membership and Staff is imperative.  

Services maybe restricted due to Staff numbers and supplies.  

 

Thank you. 

Mike Williams Manager & Ian McAuley President 
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